
CCE Birthday Policy 

It is important that we celebrate holidays 

and students while keeping everyone 

healthy. CCE feels strongly that these 

celebrations are part of the school 

experience. If families would like to send 

birthday treats for the class in honor of 

their child’s birthday, we ask that you send 

non-food and non-balloon items (ie: pencils, 

stickers, etc.). Our #1 priority is keeping all 

our students healthy and safe. If the 

classroom teacher sponsors a holiday party 

or other event, they will provide a list of 

items that can be sent based on classroom 

allergies. We appreciate your support and 

understanding. 
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